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The New Year saw the kick off, of

yet another fantastic term in Desigh and Technology. In January we
launched operation Tour de Yorkshire, advertising for bike donations via
our Facebook page. We have been overwhelmed by the support from the
public.

The year 10 VCERT groups have begun to take apart the bikes and re-
build/model them. We plan to design and make a large bike sculpture to
be placed on the bull ring roundabout | Hornsea to greet the TDY cyclists
in May. We also have many other mini projects running alongside, includ-
ing decorated bike wheels, bunting and the HSLC tandem.

February saw the launch of The Great HSLC Bake Off, a KS3 after school
baking club run by our fabulous Miss Marsh, Mrs Walker and Miss Smith.

So far they have cooked chocolate shortbread and raspberry and coconut buns. The
outcomes have been amazing.

We have been approached by Eddy Staples an ex pupil who works with Yorkshire
Wildlife trust, to design and make a number

of bird boxes to be sited at the Rec

Hornsea. Parent Governor Margaret Boyd

will be joining year 10 groups to kick off the

project and discuss the birds that will hope-

fully be nesting in the boxes.

Team Morpheus have gone from strength to
strength and in January and they achieved
national recognition for their work at the
Green power conference in London. The team
are currently building a new racing vehicle and
we look forward to unveiling it soon.
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Hotel for IMT at Hornsea Primary School. The students have been learning about bugs
and plan to fill the hotel before the end of term!

Thank you to all who have supported us this term and more importantly, thank you to our
students for being such fantastic and creative young people! Roll on Summer term!
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